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	The highlight report updates the supporters and funders about the project’s progress to date.  It also provides an opportunity to raise concerns and issues with the Parish Council, and alert them to any changes that may affect the project.
	

	Project Title

Deans Drove Footpath
	Project Sponsors

LMPC / PDC / Viridor

	1. Date of this report : 15th January 2014

	2. Objective(s) of this Project: 

To create a new public ROW between Foxhills open space (Gibbs Green) and Deans Drove

	3. Achievements since last highlight report:  

Having fixed funding from Virdor, LMPC and Section 106 work commenced but was halted owing to complaints from neighbour.

Legal agreement needed from the Burbidges.

PDC Legal department wrote to and have verbal confirmation that it can go ahead.

Viridor reports sent with updates – August, November 2013

	4. Actions and outputs for the next period: 
Get legal agreement in place and proceed with work

	5. Risks and other issues:  
Funding runs out as Viridor has time limit of 1 year.

Delays to legal agreement

Contractor quote becomes invalid


	6. Decisions required from LMPC:
None




